
Charter Review Commission Committee for Review 
and Discussion of Commission Districts 
To Meet in Person Wednesday, April 19 

 
Notice of Meeting and Agenda  

 
DECATUR, Ga.– The special committee of the Charter Review Commission that was 
formed for the purpose of reviewing and discussing the structure of County Commission 
Districts will hold its second meeting on Wednesday, April 19, at 6:30 p.m.   
 
The meeting will be held in person at the Tucker-Reid H. Cofer Library, 5234 LaVista 
Road, Tucker, Georgia. 
 
The meeting agenda follows:  
 

I. Call to Order 
II. Roll Call 
III. Chair Steve Henson Remarks 
IV. Discussion: DeKalb County Commission Districts 
V. Guest Lori Michelle Brill – Carl Vinson Institute of Government 
VI. Committee Members Comments 
VII. Next Meeting Discussion 
VIII. Public comments  
IX. Meeting Adjournment 

 
 


